
 

 
 
 

 

Remembrance Day  
 
Mrs Woodward  writes :  
Last week we took 30 of our Forces students to take part in 
the Festival of Remembrance for Military children at Ripon 
Cathedral.  
This is an annual tradition which is now into its 11th year.  
Our students represented the school to a very high level on 
the day itself, showing enormous dignity and respect during 
the service.  
Izzy and Ryan, both in Year 10, were interviewed by a 
producer from BFBS Radio during the event and showed 
great maturity and compassion within their 
respective responses to his questions. 
It was a very moving ceremony and lovely to 
see what it meant to so many of our forces 
students, both from BHS and other schools in 
the area.  
The photos below also include some pics of  
Cadets Lewis, Owen and Rhys from the event  
they attended at the Romanby/Northallerton  
Cenotaph last Sunday. 
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Please fill out the e -consent form for the upcoming vaccinations using the following 
link: https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/northyorkshire  . An email will also be 
sent with this link attached. Any queries or problems, please contact Miss Goddard at  

goddardt@bedalehighschool.org.uk   
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Yr 11 PPEs and Art PPE  

 
Year 11 students have been completing their first set of internal exams this week  - a key 
milestone in their journey towards their actual GCSEs.  
Mr Dunne and I have been really impressed with their attitude and work -rate. The vast majority 
of them have be en taking them very seriously and putting a lot of effort into their exam 
performance.  
Thank you to parents and carers for all of the support and encouragement they are giving ð 
please keep this going as they carry through into next week.  
 
ART PPE NEXT WEEK: 
 
Mrs Dixon would like to pass on the following information for any Art students in advance of their 
Art PPE next week: 
 
Art PPEs take place next week for our year 11 students.  This is a great opportunity for students 
to get a feel for what their 10 hr s of supervised time will be like in the summer!   
Arriving promptly to room 31 on the day of the PPE is essential so that Miss Dixon can ensure all 
students know what they will be completing in the 5 hours and that resources are to hand.   
Mrs Judd and Miss Dixon are there to support as well as remind students of the necessary 
behaviour and focus that that is required.  
Students are already clear that this PPE is under the same strict conditions as their other 
examinations, despite it being a practical and  in their normal classroom.  
We therefore anticipate that they will make t he most of this opportunity to make significant 
progress with their N on Examined Assessment work (which is due for submission at the end of 
term).  
During break and lunch Miss Dixon will be available to discuss any concerns a student may have.  
We are looking forward to seeing what this cohort achieve!   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Charly Simpson  

Yr 10 
 
 
 


